
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         January 29, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Adjusters International 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, NY  13502 
 
Dear Sir: 
  
 This letter is being written at the direction of the Board of Directors of Abbey 
Village Condominium Association. 
 
 The Board of Directors would like to thank your company for the expert and 
efficient manner in which you recently expedited the claim for damages to Abbey Village 
Condominium caused by Hurricane Wilma. 
 
 Special thanks to John Militello, Jack McCray and Peter DeCarlo. 
 

          Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Bud Waxman, LCAM 
For the Board of Directors 
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